
 
 

July 01, 2025 

To,  
The Manager 
Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Trading Symbol: ZOTA                 

Sub: Clarification regarding Increase in Volume 

With reference to the captioned subject and your email dated July 01, 2025 bearing Reference No.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/15586 seeking clarification from the Company for significant increase in the 
volume of the Company’s security across Exchanges, in the recent past; we, Zota Health Care Limited 
(the “Company”) would like to inform you that there is no information /announcement (including 
impending announcement) that should have been made under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and which has not been disclosed to the 
Stock Exchange by the Company. 

We further confirm that the Company has duly informed to the Stock Exchanges, from time to time, all 
information /announcement (including impending announcement) as required to be disclosed under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 within the 
due timeframes. The recent movement in the volume of shares/Price of the Company is purely market 
driven. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Zota Health Care Limited 

 

Ashvin Variya 

(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 

Place: Surat 

 

 

 

Registered Office: 

Zota House, 2/896, Hira Modi Street, 
Sagrampura, Surat-395002 Ph: +91 261 2331601 
Email: info@zotahealthcare.com 
Web: www.zotahealthcare.com 

CIN: L24231GJ2000PLC038352 
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